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17th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Following the announcement yesterday regarding social distancing, we have taken the additional 

precautionary measures as follows: 

We will not be holding any meetings at school so that we reduce the footfall in the school building. 

The following will not take place at this point in time: 

 Share and learn 

 Parent consultation meetings 

 Class assemblies 

 Class 2 museum and arts performance  

 After school sports/Martial arts before school. 

 Sports coaches 

 Music lessons 

We will also minimise the people we allow into the building delivering resources. 

Any adults who kindly support in school, we will temporarily cease this too. 

The latest advice is that: 
If any member of a family show symptoms the advice is that the whole household should self-
isolate for 14 days. This is to help to protect others in the community. 

Women who are pregnant have been advised to avoid social contact where possible  

Therefore pupils who are already at home need to now be off for 14 days and the whole 
family should self-isolate. 

Staff are currently preparing home learning information so that we are prepared should the 

government at a later date decide to close schools. Teachers will be sending a letter home with 

your child which contains all the information you need. For those already at home, we will e mail 

this information to you instead. Due to the workload and additional time needed to prepare this 

information for each pupil, the usual home learning this week will be reading, times tables and 

learning spellings –teachers will not be sending out work in addition to this. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding at this challenging time. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jackie Halliday 
Headteacher  


